
OPEN EVENT – FREE TASTER SESSION 

Year 1 and Year 3 have been taking part in some cricket in their PE lessons this half term, led by staff from 

Northumberland Cricket Board. We’ve had a great time and after the success of these sessions we would like 

to extend an invitation to parents to bring their children after school to a FREE taster session at our local 

club, South Northumberland Cricket Club, just next to Gosforth Central Park, on Monday 2nd July from 4-5pm. 

The address for the club is as follows: 

South Northumberland Cricket Club,  

Roseworth Terrace,  

Gosforth,  

NE3 1LU. 

ALL children from Years 1, 2 & 3 are welcome to attend this session. 

This summer, the club are running the All Stars Cricket programme, which is a fantastic programme for 

children aged 5-8 years old. While cricket is the theme of the session, there is greater emphasis on fun and 

development of movement and social skills. More information can be found at: 

https://www.ecb.co.uk/play/all-stars  

Should your child enjoy the taster session, they can sign up for All Stars Cricket on the link above. As part of 

signing up, all participants receive their very own All Stars Cricket backpack, which contains their own bat, 

ball, cap, personalised t-shirt and activity book, so the children are able to practice more at home in addition 

to their All Stars Sessions.  Anybody with any questions or requiring further information should feel free to 

get in touch with the Cricket Club. 

Miss White hopes to attend towards the end of the taster session 
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